Special Commission Meeting
July 227, 2020

Chairman Paul Hodge called the special meeting of the Greenwood County Commissioners to order at
6:30 p.m. Other members present were Ben Fox, Robert Joe Morgan, Chuck Spradlin, Kathy Robison
County Clerk and County Counselor Paul Dean.

The Commissioners led everyone present in the Pledge of Allegiance.

An agreement was presented to the Commissioners to appoint SCKEDD to administer SPARKS funding.
Commissioner Fox stated that SCKEDD would be entitled to two and one half percent of the SPARK
funding for payment for their services. Commissioner Fox informed the commission that, “as far as the
schools are concerned we need to release funding as soon as we can.” A brief discussion ensued regarding
the two steps in the process; the first being reimbursement for expenses that need to be finished by July
31st; the second being direct aid which needs to be finished by December 31%.

Commissioner Hodge asked the school superintendent what their plans are regarding the doors in the
schools. His response was that they were going to leave the doors open to the classrooms to keep air
flowing through the rooms.

Commissioner Spradlin expressed concerns regarding if an invoice were to be submitted, that was not
approved by the state; would the county then be responsible for that expense? County Counselor Paul
Dean informed Spradlin that the entity that submitted the invoice would likely be responsible for that
expense.

Commissioner Fox made a motion to approve proceeding with tier 1 items. Commissioner Spradlin
seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Commissioner Spradlin made a motion to approve the contract with SCKEDD for administrative services.
Commissioner Morgan seconded the motion. The motion carried.

Ambulance Director Brian Mongeau inquired about the monitors he would like to order, stating that he is
not willing to spend $160,000 he would like to know for sure if those monitors will be approved.
Commissioners informed Mongeau to submit the purchase order and they will send it to SCKEDD.

There will be a SPARK committee meeting held Friday July 24™, 2020 at 11:00 a.m.

Commissioner Spradlin made a motion to adjourn at 7:45 p.m. Commissioner Morgan seconded the
motion. The motion carried.
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